
 

 

End of the Year Celebration  

 

On Saturday, June 10, 2017, the last chapter meeting of the year was held.   A major activity was 

the installation of new officers.  Sorors readied themselves for next year by signing up to work on 

short and long-term programs.  After a great end-of-the year meeting, thirty-seven sorors joined 

together for food and fellowship at Timothy’s, a restaurant on the Riverfront in downtown 

Wilmington.  While enjoying lunch, sorors took the time to catch up with each other, make plans to 

stay in touch during the summer and even discussed several ideas for programs for next Sorority 

year!   The food was great and the fellowship loud and full of laughter.  This was a tremendous and 

enjoyable way to end an excellent sorority year.   
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